
Hands up if you
enjoyed 

Rock Kidz earlier this
month.

 Wasn’t it
FANTASTIC!

A big THANKYOU
from all of us

 at Dhoon School 

Amazing entries in our scarecrow
competition - well done everyone

Congratulations
Awesome SCARECROWS

We  attended 
3FM Isle of Man 

Be Safe Be Seen campaign
Our pupils had a fantastic time

and enjoyed meeting the
ambulance team  and PC Lou 

REMEMBER
Be Safe Be Seen

Such an important message as
the nights get darker

Hop Tu Naa

Dhoon School 
Council Chat

October 2024

We Raised
£160.00

for 

Thank you to
everyone for your

cake baking and
support, it is very

much appreciated

Toast
Amount rasied so

far: £233.33

If you wish to put
forward suggestions to
school council for items

for school please 
let us know

FAO School Council -
dhoonenquiries@sch.im

What does the ghost
have to eat?

BOOdles

We hope you
enjoyed our 
Hop tu Naa

Spooktacular
Friday

congratulations
to Everyone who 

took part
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https://www.facebook.com/3FMradio?__cft__[0]=AZXLYBkx9cCiqve2nb9Eg6xRzsdUbm9XqUYU_Nt8q2V69o-3YoakZCf1Zkt1IZm8lT5ueBaEjNFc2dLppeCV_rc9zRyZOxKDzUt5qj5mwECKtyBo15weQR4teCzEgJ5Kjd2lKYxh4PaRflETFqCq3pcygKKaGfv0OhO1fh8I_h1rRnCiTy-QwoOI9KEVHt6avIm6rLOsPYOpCG_0mubRhWxL&__tn__=-]K-R

